

St Joseph's Primary School

PO BOX 54 WARLTERS STREET PORT MACQUARIE NSW 2444 PHONE: (02) 6583 3848

EMAIL: sipport@lism.catholic.edu.au

6th March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

Year 6 Garden Club

Year 6 are invited to join the school's Garden Club. The Garden Club operates every Wednesday at Lunch 1 starting Week 8 Term 1. The supervising staff are Mrs Hearle Mrs Russell.

The Garden Club weeds, mulches, propagates and plants. Your child may get dirty during these activities. They will be using trowels. A pair of garden gloves that your child can bring each week and take home to wash is advisable. Girls should pack some bike pants or shorts.

Please complete the online permission form via the link below if you will allow your child to participate in the Year 6 Garden Club.

Online permission form link - https://forms.gle/HZHjTgL8p9VpDgBo7

Kind regards

Cate Hearle Pastoral Care Student Support